



	 	 	 	 


Pastors, family, and friends,	            		 	 	 	 	 	 


We have 9 meetings left before we start to head back to California to get ready to leave for 
Africa!


We are starting our Northeast trip, which was supposed to happen last spring until the virus 
changed everything. We have meetings this month and next month in Connecticut, New 
Jersey, Massachusetts, and New York before we head west.


In early June, we will finish our last week of Candidate School with BIMI in Tennessee, and then 
we will come back to California again to put the finishing touches on our packing arrangements 
before we fly out.


February and March were both great months, with several churches taking us on for support. 
Most of our time was spent in Texas and Florida. We got caught in the big snow storm in Texas 
(which for Southern California natives was an interesting adventure). We are thankful for a 
church in Waco that provided us meals while we were stuck in a hotel for a few days. Anneliese 
and I were also able to have a special “Leaving America/Finishing Deputation Celebration/Let’s 
Take Advantage of the Beautiful State of Florida Since We’re Here” trip in March.


God has been tremendously good to us, as He faithfully has been throughout our deputation 
journey. It is hard to put an exact number on it right now, but let’s just say our support 
percentage is in the 90s.


Please pray that our Visas will process smoothly.


Thank you so much for your prayers, support, and friendship!!


Your missionaries to (and very soon to be in) Nigeria,


Garan and Anneliese Patrick


